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Indoor Mask Mandate for the  
Town of Salem, Connecticut 

  

September 27th, 2021 

Please be advised, the Indoor Mask Mandate for vaccinated individuals while attending a Salem Business 

will end on September 30th, 2021.  

All unvaccinated individuals, shall still wear a mask or cloth face covering while in a public indoor setting. 

Salem Businesses have the choice to continue to require all individuals to wear a mask. 

The indoor mask mandate is still in effect for vaccinated and unvaccinated individuals in municipal 

buildings.  

 

 

 

Kevin T. Lyden 
First Selectman 
Town of Salem 
 

  

http://www.salemct.gov/

